
I wanted to voice my strong support of HB 2543.  It makes no sense to allow weapons to be sold to individuals for whom the 
background check has not been completed, REGARDLESS of the reason for the delay.  There is no logical reason to compromise 
public safety by allowing a loophole like the current law. 


